

Dear Remember Nhu Champion,

Greetings, I hope this letter finds you and your family in a great place and time. It has been an amazing year for Remember Nhu. You are probably aware that on May 8th, 2016 Nhu fulfilled a life-long dream and got married on a beach in Hawaii. She married a great young man named Gabriel.

We were happy to have opened more than 20 new homes in the last year and now have 70 children's homes in 12 countries around the world. In addition, Remember Nhu passed the 1,500 mark for children in our full-time care. We thank all of our Champions who have said "yes" to sponsoring children. And, we give all the praise, honor, power and glory for this to Jesus Christ!

Many of you have asked or wondered what the vision is for Remember Nhu in the future. When I have been asked this in the past I have always responded by saying that I prefer not to speculate on what God would do. And, so far Remember Nhu has already helped more children than I dared to dream! However, during a recent morning spent in prayer, I believe God clued me in on where Remember Nhu may be heading in the near future.

As I read the Parable of the Sower in Mark 4:1-8, I was struck by something. One of the amazing things about Remember Nhu has been our growth. While I was doing research before I started Remember Nhu years ago, I learned it took an average of 12 years for someone to buy land, build a home and have 30 children successfully living in one children's home. So, to have 70 children's homes in our first 9 years is amazing!

Well, I believe God is going to make the Scriptures come alive through Remember Nhu. The parable in Mark states the seed that fell upon the good soil can produce a crop 30, 60 or even 100 times the original seed. And, I believe we are going to see God open 100 children's homes through Remember Nhu in those same first 12 years it normally takes to open just one home. With God's help, I believe we will see that extravagant "100 Times" scripture become a reality in Remember Nhu!

However, for this to happen, we will need three things to take place. First, we need to find indigenous Christian house parents for starting that many more children's homes. Would you please join us in praying for at least 30 new house parents to be sent our way?

Second, we need churches, organizations or groups that will be interested in partnering with us by allowing me to speak to their members about the idea of sponsoring these new children. Would you consider asking pastors, business owners and any other group leaders you are acquainted with if they would be open to having a conversation with me about this?

Third, we will need the funds to start up the children's homes. We have worked hard on this piece and are now able to start up a new home for about \$15,000. Would you consider giving (or asking others to give) toward "100 Times," which is our campaign name for this vision based on the Parable of the Sower?

To read our Annual Report, please visit remembernhu.org and click on "Year-End Letter" to view a digital version of our 2016 Annual Report and Church Partnership Brochure. The brochure can be given to a pastor, business owner or leader as it has information for explaining our partnerships.

In closing, we would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from all the children, staff, and volunteers of Remember Nhu! We thank you for saying, "Yes" to God and joining us in "Ending child sex slavery through prevention." We pray Jesus' best blessings for you and your family!

Agape,

Carl

"A new command I give you: Love one another." John 13:34

Carl Dalston